## Att.

Mr. President European Society of Aerospace Medicine

## From:

Francisco Rios Tejada

Alcalá 411, 3ºF. 28027 Madrid. SPAIN

Email: friostejada@gmail.com

Madrid, 17, August 2018

Dear Sir,

It is a pleasure to present myself as a candidate for the Executive Committee of ESAM.

Since 1983 I have been working in Aerospace Medicine, first as a flight surgeon in the Spanish Air Force, and then as staff at the Institute of Aviation Medicine, where I got retired as commander 3 years ago. Since then I have been appointed as Chief Medical Officer of the Spanish Civil Aviation Authority (AESA).

As you can imagine it has been a long career where I got the chance to be General Secretary and later on, President of the Spanish Society of Aerospace Medicine. Also I was President of the Iberoamerican Association of Aviation and Space Medicine, several years ago.

Hope this background will help me to accomplish and share with the EC of ESAM, the main objectives established in the statutes; to promote flight safety and health, to be parto of a Pan -European Aerospace Medicine Forum and be able to coordinate proposals, current issues that may arise, and work for a worldwide well scientifically considered Society able to work and colaborate as it is doing now, with our international counterparts.

Be sure that I will colaborate and work back to back with the Executive Committee and Scientific Committee on behalf of excellence and good practice in Aerospace Medicine.

Sincerely

Francisco Rios Tejada MD, PhD